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September 2017.
Dear Member
August bank holiday has been and gone, but how sunny and warm it has been. This has been the last bank holiday before Christmas. I always think it is the start of Autumn where the colours will begin to change and the fruits appear on the trees. 
Now we will need to find the time to try our hand at the “fruit challenge”. One picture needed, no need to frame it. Judging will take place at the February 2018 Critique evening. Just bring it to this meeting and we will ask members to vote on their favourite picture. The two best pictures will be awarded - £45 first prize - £15 second prize. Best of luck to everybody.
A report on our demonstrations and our Vice Chairman’s piece are as follows:-

++++++++++++++++++
The demonstration on 4th September by Anne Barnham, was very interesting. She painted two pictures for us, both of the tin mines in Cornwall, but one was a stormy scene with a moody threatening sky and the other was a lovely bright summer sky. The difference was quite startling. 
Please take a look at the home page of our website to see the finished result from Anne.

Just a reminder that we have our last paining en plein air on Thursday 14th September.  Those of you who wish to come along, we are meeting just outside of the café at Nene Valley Railway, Wansford. We do hope many of you  

Next month we are changing the programme slightly to that which was advertised. We will be holding a still life session, where you can draw or paint a selection of objects, being brought in by our committee members. If you wish to bring something of your own to draw or paint, then please do so. 
Carole Boyer
++++++++++++++++++

Phil is away on holiday and unable to contribute, but has asked us to remind everyone of the orchestral rehearsals that members can go along to, to be able to paint/draw them in action. 

There are limited numbers allowed, so it is best to contact Phil to let him know before any of these dates if you are intending to go. The dates are September 12th, 19th & 26th and October 3rd & 10th. Rehearsals start at 7.15pm, so best to get there a bit before to get yourself organised. The sessions are at the Voyager School on Mountsteven Avenue, Walton, Peterborough. 
The actual concert is on Sunday, 15th October at 3.00pm. We don't know what the actual music is yet. Phil's telephone number is 01733 264071.
Best Wishes Phil Hemsley
++++++++++++++++++
Entry forms for the Autumn Exhibition have gone out to members. Please make sure you get your forms back to Bernard Singer by 22nd September. I hope to see many of you exhibiting and look forward to seeing once again, the glorious amount of talent we have in our society. Also looking forward to seeing how many other talented artists join us from other art groups.

There is still one extra meeting where we can do our own thing, on Monday 18th September. do come along. We have had a very good turnout on other painting Mondays.
.
Best wishes

John Bailey. Chairman, Peterborough Art Society
